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Year Three Newsletter
Term : Summer 1 

We hope you all had a restful and relaxing 
Easter Break; ready for the term ahead! We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for all the hard work that the children and 
their grown-ups have put in last term.  In 
Summer 1, we will be looking at Nottingham. 
In the newsletter you will find information to 
support your child’s learning.  

Message from your teachers

Our topic for this half term is ‘We are NG3’. Our focus text will be ‘The Tunnel’. In English, 
we will continue our unit of work by developing our knowledge of the Year 3 writing 
objectives. Specifically, we will be looking at writing a mystery story and a non-fiction 
report. In Maths, we will be looking at money and time. We will look at continuing our 
work on multiples of 2, 3, 4, 5, 10 and 8s using various methods to multiply and divide. In 
Art we will be looking at printing a Still Life. In History, our topic is all about Nottingham.       
We will be going on a trip to the Nottingham Caves to understand how they have been 
used over time. In Science, we will continue to look at forces and magnets. Finally, in DT 
we will be looking at mechanisms.  We will now have a spelling test every Friday. 

Spellings will be sent home with the homework every Friday for the following week. 

We will be learning this term…

 PE Wednesdays 
 Spelling Test every Friday 
 Nottingham Caves Trip – 3rd May 2023 
 Eid Party – 28th April 2023 (bring a change of 

clothes) 
 HALF TERM – Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June 2023. 
 INSET DAY – Monday 5th June 2023 

 

Reminders/Important Dates

https://ukhosted147.renlearn.co.uk/67020
48 - Accelerated Reader 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-
games/hit-the-button 

 

Useful pages/Contact us

Summer 1 


